
CORRIGENDUM / EXTENSION NOTICE 
 

PROCUREMENT SAN STORAGE FOR PTCL DATA CENTRE CO-LOCATION AT 

KARACHI 

 
Reference to NBP Tender Notice for “Procurement SAN Storage for PTCL Data Centre Co-Location at Karachi” published in 

Newspapers (The News & Jahan Pakistan) dated 13th May 2023 and on websites of NBP & PPRA (Ref: NT-05/16/2023-1 & 

TS510750E) dated 16th May, 2023 & 17th May, 2023 respectively.  

Extensions in the Bid submission dates/timelines are mentioned below: 

 

Events Dates / Timelines 

Bid Submission July 6th  2023, 03:00 PM 

Bid Opening July 6th  2023, 03:30 PM 

 
NBP reserves the right to cancel this invitation at any stage of the tender. If you have any query, please contact to the 
Procurement Division on following telephone numbers: 021-99220331 & 021-38902590  
 
 

 
 
Divisional Head  
Procurement Division  
Logistics Communications & Marketing Group  
National Bank of Pakistan  
3rd Floor, NBP Head Office,  
Karachi 

 
 


